
To whom it may concern, 
I have recently seen notices posted on Church Street relating to the license of the Bramley Apple and I am 
very concerned that this could undermine the significant improvements that have been made with the 
current landlord 
I live at  XXXXXXX and have been pleased with changes that have been made. Gone are the days of late 
night lock-ins and excessive noise. The pub is now actually a nice place to visit with my children and 
grandchildren, and I wouldn't have said that a year or so ago. 
The appearance and cleanliness of the pub, both inside and out have been massively improved. 
As a neighbor to the pub, I very much appreciate the efforts of the Bramley staff, being made to minimise 
late night noise, even from people congregating outside from other pubs in the area. 
Living next to a pub, I expect reasonable level of noise and finally, I have what I consider to be a 
reasonable level of noise and all in all a good neighbor.  
I am genuinely concerned that this significant progress could be lost if there is a change to the licencee and 
we end up back where we were before. 
The efforts being made by the landlordand and his staff should be encouraged and not undermined. 

 


